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COMMONWEALTH OF KENTUCKY 
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

In the Matter of: 
 

ELECTRONIC APPLICATION OF HYDEN-
LESLIE COUNTY WATER DISTRICT FOR 
AN ADJUSTMENT OF RATES PURSUANT TO 
807 KAR 5:076  

) 
)   CASE NO. 2020-00141 
) 
) 

 
NOTICE 

Hyden-Leslie County Water District (“Hyden-Leslie District”) gives notice of its filing of 

correspondence from the Kentucky Infrastructure Authority (“KIA”), a copy of which is attached, 

stating KIA’s position on whether the rates proposed in the Commission Staff Report satisfy the 

conditions necessary for KIA to proceed with the execution of KIA Loan B19-008.  

Dated October 13, 2020   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

______________________________ 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 
Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, Kentucky 40507-1801 
Telephone: (859) 231-3017 
Fax: (859) 259-3517 
gerald.wuetcher@skofirm.com 
 
Counsel for Hyden-Leslie County Water District 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

In accordance with 807 KAR 5:001, Section 8, I certify that Hyden-Leslie County Water 
District’s electronic filing of this Notice is a true and accurate copy of the same document being 
filed in paper medium; that the electronic filing was transmitted to the Public Service Commission 
on October 13, 2020; that there are currently no parties that the Public Service Commission has 
excused from participation by electronic means in this proceeding; and that within 30 days 
following the end of the state of emergency announced in Executive Order 2020-215 this Notice 
in paper medium will be delivered to the Public Service Commission.  

 
 
______________________________ 
Gerald E. Wuetcher 



  An Equal Opportunity Employer M/F/D 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 KENTUCKY INFRASTRUCTURE AUTHORITY 
  
Andy Beshear Edith Halbleib 
Governor Executive Director 
 
 
 
Mr. Gerald Wuetcher 
Stoll, Keenon, Ogden 
300 West Vine Street, Suite 2100 
Lexington, KY 40507-1801 
 
October 12, 2020 
 
RE:   Hyden-Leslie County Water District 
 KIA Loan No. B19-008 
 
Dear Mr. Wuetcher, 
 
We have reviewed the Staff Report issued by the Public Service Commission (PSC) in 
Case No. 2020-00141.  We believe the new rates for Hyden-Leslie County Water District, 
as proposed by the PSC, will be sufficient to meet the debt service obligations and 
therefore meet the condition of the loan approved at the Kentucky Infrastructure Authority 
(KIA) Board of Directors meeting on November 7, 2019.   
 
Please let us know what we can do to help the HLCWD move forward on executing the 
Assistance Agreement.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Linda C. Bridwell, PE 
Deputy Executive Director 
 

 

100 Airport Road 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

(502) 573-0260 
kia.ky.gov 


